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Low-Income Home Energy Assistant Program (LIHEAP) Public Hearing
The Washington state department of commerce (commerce) plans to 

hold a public hearing on the proposed Washington state model state 
plan for the 2023 LIHEAP program year.

The hearing will be held on August 22, 2022, from 11 a.m. - 1 
p.m. via Microsoft Teams meeting, 1-564-999-2000, ID 766 078 247#.

Written testimony will be accepted up until 5:00 p.m. on August 
22, 2022. All written testimony for the LIHEAP hearing should be sent 
to Attention: Lisa Lipsey, Department of Commerce, P.O. Box 42525, 
Olympia, WA 98504-2525.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please 
contact Lisa Lipsey at 360-725-2861 or email at 
lisa.lipsey@commerce.wa.gov.
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